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To                                                                            Date:  18.02.2023 

The Editor,   

Sir,   

 I request that the following message may kindly be published in your esteemed 

daily: 

Students Interactive Meet with Dr. C. SylendraBabu, IPS,  

Director General of Police and Head of Police Force, Tamil Nadu 

 A student interactive meet with Dr. C. SylendraBabu, IPS, Director General of Police and 

Head of Police Force, Tamil Nadu was organized Centre for Students Welfare, Tamil Nadu 

Agricultural University, Coimbatore on 18.02.2023 between 10.00 am and 1.00 pm. The meeting 

was planned for the students of TNAU main campus and all the eighteen constituent colleges of 

TNAU in Hybrid mode. About 800 students were participated in offline and more than 2000 

students participated in online. 

Dr. N. Maragatham, Dean, Centre for Students Welfare, welcomed the gathering.In her 

welcome, she indicated the need for this type of motivational interaction with the students and 

TNAU Alumni who has achieved the highest position in Tamil Nadu Police Service. 

 Dr. V. Geethalakshmi, the Vice Chancellor of TNAU, Coimbatore presided the function. In 

her presidential address,she narrated the achievements of Dr. C. SylendraBabu, IPS in various 

Cadres in his academic and Professional Service as a Pride of TNAU. Said that the TNAU Students 

were fortunate to have such an eminent personality as Chief Guest She advised the students to 

acquire the knowledge and skill to plan their future career. 

Dr. C. SylendraBabu, IPS, Director General of Police and Head of Police Force, Tamil 

Nadu, shared his experience from his student life to till date with real life videos and his guidance 

students.  He motivated the students of TNAU to achieve new heights in their life by following self 

discipline. He interacted with students and answered the queries of the students about Civil 

Services and general doubts. 

 Dr. K.K. Krishnamurthy, Former Dean (Retired), Agricultural College and Research 

Institute, Madurai, the mentor and the teacher of Dr. C. SylendraBabu, IPS, proudly shared his 

experience about the Chief Guest as a student. He praised his honesty and sincerity from his student 

hood.  



 All the University Officers, Heads of the Departments, Teaching faculty and Students of 

main campus and constituent colleges of TNAU participated through off line and online and graced 

the occasion.  Dr.K.M.Sellamuthu, Professor (Soil Science) and Career GuidanceCoordinator, 

Centre for Students Welfare,proposedthe vote of thanks.      

   

 

  Public Relations Officer     


